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Jodie White

From: Aaron Haymes <aaron.haymes@greydc.govt.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 16 May 2024 5:00 pm
To: Jodie White
Subject: RE:  Richmond Quay/Boundary St/ Ashton Lane - Civil works

Good aŌernoon Jodie 
 
I can confirm that Councils intenƟon is to change the Richmond Quay road space in front of the proposed Library 
building, to stop the road or to change its status as a shared space without through traffic. Our intenƟon is to close 
off the East end at Boundary Street to traffic, with limited access for service vehicles to what is currently boundary 
Street from the west end. What is currently Boundary street will become landscaped public realm for pedestrians, 
gathering, with seaƟng, planƟng, and space for events and not include a vehicle carriageway.  
 
These changes will require a low level of public consultaƟon and a Council resoluƟon.  
 
Kind regards 
Aaron  
 
 

 

Aaron Haymes  
Group Manager Operations 
 
m: 027 431 7086 | t: 03 769 8622  
e: aaron.haymes@greydc.govt.nz  
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From: Jodie White <jodie@rmdesigns.co.nz>  
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 9:04 AM 
To: Aaron Haymes <aaron.haymes@greydc.govt.nz> 
Subject: FW: Richmond Quay/Boundary St/ Ashton Lane - Civil works 
 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] This email is from an external source, be careful with any links, attachments and 
payment requests. 

 
 
Regards 
 


